
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       June 15, 2023 

Contact: Sen. Cory Tomczyk       (608) 266-2502 

 

Sen. Tomczyk on Passage of Shared Revenue Bill 

 

Madison, WI – Senator Cory Tomczyk (R-Mosinee) issued the following statement regarding 

AB 245. 

 

“I am proud to have voted for AB 245. This bill provides a critical investment in shared revenue 

for communities across Wisconsin. Every municipality in the 29th Senate District will see an 

increase of at least 20%, meaning more resources for first responders, road repairs, and other 

critical local services. 

 

AB 245 also repeals the personal property tax, an outdated burden for Wisconsin businesses. 

Repealing the personal property tax has been a long time coming and I am glad that it will finally 

be eliminated. Small businesses across the state will immediately feel the impact of this much 

needed relief.”  
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